
The Limerick City & Environs Flood Relief Scheme
Welcome

Welcome to the first Public Consultation for the Limerick City and Environs Flood Relief
Scheme.

The public consultation will run from the 18th of November to 17th of December.

The purpose of this consultation is to seek your view and gather information on the on the flood
relief scheme.

Any feedback you could provide regarding local information, your concerns and your
experiences with flooding in the scheme area would be greatly appreciated. Please complete the
questionnaire provided.

If you would like an in person consultation on the scheme with a member of the design team,
please send an email to limerickfrs@rpsgroup.com requesting an appointment.


